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I am writing in support of SB 542 because it will reduce waste and save consumers 

money.  Currently, the manufacturers of electronics are doing a disservice to the 

public by making it too difficult to repair their electronics.  We need this bill passed in 

order to reform an unfair system that costs the taxpayer too much money and creates 

too much e-waste in the process.  By passing this bill, consumers will have more 

opportunities to have their electronics repaired instead of being thrown away.   


